
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Contact: Greg Giordano (727) 847-8179 

Date: August 25, 2025 

 

Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Be Closed for 

Labor Day Holiday 
 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector Offices will be closed Monday, 

September 1, 2025.  Our offices in Gulf Harbors and Wesley Chapel will 

be open on Saturday, August 30, 2025, from 8:30 – NOON for Pasco 

residents only.  All offices will re-open at 8:30 AM on Tuesday, 

September 2, 2025, for normal business. 

“We recognize the hardworking men and women who form the 

backbone of our great nation this Labor Day,” comments Tax Collector 

Mike Fasano.  “Without the hard work of every person who is or has 

labored to make this country great, we thank you!” 

 

### 


